
City of Bandera 
Attn: City Administrator 
511 Main Street 
Bandera, TX 78003 

RE: Funding Pledge for City Park Restroom Project 

Dear City Administrator, 

On behalf of the Bandera Economic Development Corporation (EDC), we are pleased to 
formally pledge financial support in the amount of $50,000 to the City of Bandera for the 
construction of new public restrooms at the City Park. 

The Bandera EDC recognizes the value of this project in enhancing public infrastructure, 
supporting tourism, and improving the overall experience for residents and visitors alike. The 
addition of accessible and modern restroom facilities aligns with our mission to promote 
economic growth and support quality-of-life improvements within the community. 

This pledge is contingent upon the City of Bandera receiving the LCRA grant for the restroom 
project. Should the grant be awarded, the EDC will work in coordination with the City to 
finalize funding details and timelines in accordance with an approved project agreement. 

Sincerely, 

 

Manny Longoria 
President 
Bandera Economic Development Corporation 
 


